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HAEMOPHILIACS 

The Prime Minister was grateful for your 
Secretary of State's minute of 17 November, 
which proposed a further allocation of £20 
million to the Macfarlane Trust. The Prime 
Minister would like to discuss this proposal 
with the Chancellor of the Exchequer and your 

% i - ecretary of State. This office will be in 
touch to arrange a time. 

I am copying this letter to John Gieve 
(H.M. Treasury). 

GRO-C 
_._._._._._._._._._._._._; 

PAUL GRAY 

Andy McKeon, Esq., 
Department of Health. 
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